ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA)

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp

(Holy Ghost Fathers)

Tel: 01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.

Hassop/Bakewell on request.

Week commencing Sunday, 2nd August 2015

Saturday	1 st	6.15 p.m.	Hassop	Celebrant's Intention	18 th Sunday	
Sunday	2 nd	10.00 a.m.	Bakewell	Parishioners	in Ordinary Time	
Monday	3 rd				Feria	
Tuesday	4 th			St John Vianney		
Wednesday	5 th	NO W	EEKDAY MA	Feria		
Thursday	6 th			Transfiguration of the Lord		
Friday	7 th				Feria	
Saturday	8 th	6.15 p.m.	Bakewell	Celebrant's Intention	19 th Sunday	
Sunday	9 th	10.00 a.m.	Hassop	Parishioners	of Ordinary Time	

Ministries weekend of 8th/9th August

	Readers	Eucharistic Ministers	Welcomers	Flowers	
Bakewell 6.15	J. Bermingham, L. Elliot	K. Benson	K. Howard	M.Trend	
Hassop 10am	A Howlings, M. Hopkinson	C & M Allsop	T&C Kilbride		
Counters	2 nd Aug: AJWF 9 th Aug: TSF				

Do not work for food that perishes but for the food that endures to eternal life. Jesus is the bread of life.

(Lituray Podcast)

At the recent provincial chapter for the CSSp's Fr Kenneth Okoli was elected provincial leader and the new council is made up of Frs John Kitchen, Thomas Wilberforce and Terry Donnelly all of whom will be visiting us at some stage in future months. Fr Kenneth is from Nigeria and has been based in Salford for the past 7 years. We welcome Fr John Baptist Baalaboore CSSp and are most grateful to him for coming to supply for Fr Hugh this weekend.

<u>Next weekend</u> $(8 - 9^{th})$ August) Fr Liam Durrant MHM will visit the parish to speak for the **APF** and **the Mill Hill Fathers'** little 'red box' that many of you may remember from the past. This is <u>not</u> another mission appeal since we recently had Sister Daphne Norden with us and we also have our own mission outreach efforts in the course of the year. It is rather a request that somebody in the parish might accept to help as the **APF – Mill Hill** local secretary for the red boxes. It is some time since we had such a request – the last one taking place in April 1958 according to records! In recent years nobody has undertaken this role.

<u>Confirmation meetings</u> resume in September as planned at our last meeting viz. 5th, 12th, 22nd and 25th September (this being the evening of Confirmation Mass). Bishop Patrick, our recently appointed Bishop, has confirmed that he will be coming for his first visit to us.

Grateful thanks to those who cleaned up the surroundings of Bakewell church – well done, the little "miracle" of Bakewell!!!

<u>Sick and Housebound</u>: Mgr Edward Walker, Patricia Turner, Cliff Mann, Shirley Plant, Agnes Wilson, Mary McNulty and Eileen Simpson along with all our sick family & parish members.

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Fr Thomas Finan CSSp and Stella Clegg.

May their souls rest in peace.



Last Sunday's collection: Envelopes £187.70 Loose Plate Bakewell:£23.11 Hassop: £68.44 Total £294.25 Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use!